
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/6/2023 4:26:54 PM

First name: Deb

Last name: Merchant

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: The Frank Church-River of No Return Wilderness is one of the most magnificent gems on planet

Earth, and it must remain that way in perpetuity. Devastating impacts on water, land and wildlife occur even from

destructive projects miles away thanks to the powerful transportation modes contained in air and water

movement across landscapes.

 

The Stibnite Gold Project puts not only the Frank Church-River of No Return Wilderness at huge risk of

permanent damage, but also the East Fork of the South Fork of the Salmon River and endangered species such

as salmon, steelhead, and bull trout.

 

This wilderness area provides habitat to numerous species of wildlife whose ability to survive is dependent upon

lack of human intrusion.

 

I'm urging the US Forest service to deny the permit for Perpetua Resource's Stibnite Gold Project and require

Perpetua to finish cleaning up the mine site immediately.


